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7 MAY 201

Jasper Bryant-Greene

fyi-request-1596-94554f33@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Jasper

Re: Request under the Official information Act 1982

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OlA) request received on 6 April 2014. You
requested a copy of the most recent engineering report that the Canterbury Earthquake
Recovery Authority (CERA) holds for Majestic House.

There has been significant public interest in Majestic House since the decision to demolish it
was made. Accordingly, | have decided to proactively release information regarding the decision

Reference: CER 841

on the CERA website (www.cera.govt.nz). This will occur within the next few days. -

I am therefore refusing your request under section 18(d) of the OIA as the information you have
requested will soon be publicly available.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under section
28(3) of the Official Information Act.

Thank you again for your request.

Yours sincerely

Roger utton
Chief Executive
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